
Dear PhD Candidates,
We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well during these days.
The original deadline for submitting applications for doctoral studies in the Humanities and Social Sciences was July 1, 2025. In light of the challenges posed by the ongoing war and in order to allow time for the submission of all required documents, we are extending the application deadline for doctoral studies for the 2025–2026 academic year (Fall semester) until July 24, 2025.
Instructions for Candidates:
· Candidates who have already submitted their application:
Your application has been received and will be reviewed.
If you need to update some documents, please upload them by the new deadline mentioned above.
· Candidates who have not yet submitted their application:
Please begin finalizing and uploading any documents you currently have in the coming days so that we can begin processing your application.
For any questions, please feel free to contact the coordinators. Their contact details can be found at the following link: https://research-students.huji.ac.il/en/contact-us

Ms. Yamit Spitzen
Ms. Ayala Messinger
Ms. Yusra Kirresh

We are here to provide timely and effective assistance with any inquiries.
We also hope for calmer days, a swift return to normal life, and the safe return of all the hostages.
Sincerely,
The Humanities and Social Sciences Staff
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